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The technology provides operational alerts and statistical data to support the entire health ecosystem

Royal Philips, a global leader in health technology, introduces FocusPoint, a network application management system to help 
improve biomedical and IT department productivity.

The new technology provides operational alerts and statistical data to support the entire health ecosystem, from the IT 
department to the biomedical staff, allowing providers to increase system uptime and reduce costs associated with 
maintaining and servicing Philips medical devices, applications and networks.

As the centerpiece of Philips remote-enabled services, FocusPoint builds on Philips’ leadership in patient monitoring with 
solutions tailored to specific customer needs, and integrating with the provider’s existing IT and biomedical systems and 
procedures. 

As the shift toward value-based care continues, health systems are choosing to incorporate IT solutions into their hospital 
staff’s workflow to help support better use of resources, improve outcomes and optimize care.

FocusPoint acts as a central point for the provider, showing which solutions are installed and running on the customer’s 
network.

FocusPoint will be available in the US in the first half of 2018.
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